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ERRATUM TO ORDER 01 

 

RE: In the Matter of Avista Corporation 2020-2029 Ten-Year Achievable Electric 

Conservation Potential and 2020-2021 Biennial Conservation Target Under RCW 

19.285.040 and WAC 480-109-010 

Dockets UE-190912 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On November 1, 2019, Avista Corporation (Avista or the Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) its 2020-2021 Biennial 

Conservation Plan (Plan) to comply with Washington Administrative Code 480-109-010. 

On December 17, 2019, the Commission issued Order 01, Accepting 2020-2029 Ten-Year 

Achievable Conservation Potential and 2020-2021 Biennial Conservation Target, Subject to 

Conditions (Order 01). It has come to the Commission’s attention that paragraph 2 contained 

an error. The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 2 as follows: 

2  On November 1, 2019, Avista Corporation (Avista or Company) filed its 2020-2021 

Biennial Conservation Plan (BCP or Plan) identifying a 2020-2029 ten-year 

achievable conservation potential of 361,700 megawatt-hours (MWh) and a 2020-

2021 biennial conservation target/EIA Target of 72,844 MWh. The Commission 

authorized the Company’s use of its 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) in its BCP.1 

In its BCP, the Company also used updated data from its Conservation Potential 

                                                 
1 In re Avista Corp. Waiver of WAC 480-100-238(4) and Order Authorizing Use of 2017 Integrated 

Resource Plan for 2020-2021 Biennial Conservation Plan Targets, Docket UE-180738, Order 01 

Order Granting Petition Subject to Condition ¶¶ 21-23 (February 15, 2019). 
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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

Assessment (CPA) analysis provided in its 2019 IRP progress report, filed with the 

Commission October 25, 2019, in Docket UE-180738. 

/s/ Rayne Pearson 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Director, Administrative Law Division 

Administrative Law Judge 

 


